PALI HILL RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION
BETTER PLACE TO LIVE IN

Date: October 7, 2024
To Whom it May Concern,

1 am pleased to write this letter of appreciation for the substantial efforts of Raahil Mullick,
a dedicated resident of Cozihom, Pali Hill and an active member of the Pali Hill Resident
Association. | have had the opportunity to work closely with Raahil on a crucial issue
affecting cur neighborhood: noise pollution during redevelopment projects.

Raahil took a proactive interest in studying noise pollution levels at various
redevelopmenit sites in our area, to promote local peace and environmental well-being.
His work involved evaluating the effectiveness of sound barriers, and he took the initiative
to collaborate with developers to gather noise decibel data, both before and after the
implementation of these barriers. He also performed statistical analyses on the collected
data, providing valuable insights into the problem.

Raahil's study found a clear correlation between the use of sound barriers and the
reduction of noise polluticn. His detailed report and thoughtful recommendations were
presenied to the city's BMC Corporator (local government body) in an effort to mandate
sound barriers in all future redevelopment projects in the Pali Hill area. His efforts reflect
his deep concern for the well-being of his fellow residents and his strong advocacy for

improving our community.

Raahil's work is an excellent example of how cone individual can bring about meaningful
change throdgh data-driven solutions and collaboration. His leadership, analytical skills,
and commitment to advocating for resident peace have left a significant positive impact
on our neighborhood. | wholeheartedly support his future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Madhu Poplai,
Secretary

Neptune 1 Flat 401 50 Smt. Nargis Dutt Road Bandra Mumbai - 400 050
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Letter of Recommendation

Hik October
2024

To Whom It May Concern,

I am pleased to recommend Raahil Mullick for his work as a social activist in cooperation
with the Pali Hill Residents’ Association. Raahil presented to me the findings of his study on

noise pollution from Pali Hill construction projects. His team recommeénded the use of sound
barriers to reduce noise levels from redevelopment.

Thanks to Raahil’s work, we now have a much clearer understanding of how sound barriers
can improve the peace and quiet in the city. [ have taken Raahil’s proposal to higher
authorities, specifically the Municipal Commissioner, and they are in serious consideration to
implement his idea not only in Pali Hill but all across Mumbai. On behalf of the BMC, 1
thank Raahil for his efforts.

Sincerely,
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Mrs. Swapna Mhatre
MCGM Corporator — Ward 100 | President — BJP North Central District Mahila Morcha
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